This Website has been created to assist medical staff in accessing public domains and websites which can provide useful information, guidance and referral pathways for children under the care of the Joan Kirner Women’s and Children’s service at Sunshine Hospital.
Any links to Western Health specific siters are password protected.
Information including fact sheets and management plan templates linked from this website are not the property of Western Health, and therefore do not necessarily reflect the opinions or recommendations of Western Health. However, every effort has been made by the producer of this Website in conjunction with other medical staff from Joan Kirner Women’s and Childrens Service to keep these links appropriate, relevant and up to date.
